
SHETLAND SHEEPDOG FANCIERS CLUB  

Will hold an 

All Breed Eye Clinic 

at 

Pioneer 73 Club, 29 St. Lawrence Avenue, Devon, Alberta 

On October 2 & 3, 2021 

Dr. Kelli Combs Ramey (DVM, DACVO) is providing CERF eye exams; $45 per dog and $40 per 

dog for SSFC members.  

 OFA fees are NOT included in the health clinic listed fees but can be paid online at OFA.  

PLEASE NOTE: This clinic is being conducted for the screening of congenital or acquired 

conditions in breeding dogs. No medical advice will be given to treat any suspected medical 

condition, or to check the progression of a previously diagnosed condition.   

Owners will be required to complete THEIR OWN DOG's OFA forms online prior to the clinic. 

We will provide owners with a link to the OFA health clinic webpage for OUR health clinic, and 

owners can complete the forms online before the dog's exams are done. The examining 

Veterinarian also has access to the forms to complete their portion online, saving everyone 

the time and effort of the manual forms.  If forms are not filled out, we will not be able to 

do an exam and no refunds will be given. 

Please contact Yvonne Halkow for scheduling prior to filling out forms so that we can be sure 

there is an agreeable time slot available for your appointment. 

This section may be amended depending on AHS protocols in effect at the time of the clinic:  

To maintain an efficient schedule, to adhere to social distancing protocols and to reduce 

exposure to the veterinarians, all exams will be performed without the owner present. Our 

canine experienced health clinic volunteers will apply eye drops outside, then take your dog at 

the door, hold it for the exam and return it to you at the door.  If your dog is not okay with 

strangers, please do not register for this clinic.   

There are no cancellations or refunds unless the clinic is cancelled. There will be no refunds 

given for missed appointments.  All exams must be paid in advance via dogshow.ca or email 

money transfer to ssfcedmonton@gmail.com. We are unable to offer multi dog discounts 

due to the increased costs of hosting this health clinic.   

 

Please direct questions to Yvonne Halkow:  willowglyn@gmail.com  


